
From building construction and temporary facilities to 

project timeline and campaign financials, we have 

several updates to share with you about the Capital 

Campaign and our new school.  

Join Patty Kochis, Fr. Mike, Fr. Dave,  and Craig Zarro 

on Thursday, January 19th, at 8:00 a.m. or 5:00 p.m. in 

the Garden Room of the Parish Center 

Bring your questions!  

We hope you can attend this important meeting.   

Please RSVP by Tuesday, January 17.  If you will require 

childcare in order to attend please contact 

drussell@stignatiussacschool.org 


